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Star of the Week Foxhowl Trip 

Year Three had a fantastic time 

on their overnight stay at 
Foxhowl. The children enjoyed 
lots of activities including 
stream shuffling, den building 
and orienteering. They were 
complimented for their 
manners and listening skills 
and every child demonstrated 
super teamwork skills 
throughout their stay. Well 
done to you all.  

Christmas Jumper Day was a huge 

success today.  Thank you to 

everyone that took part, dressed 

up and made a donation.  £408 

was raised and will be donated to 

Save the Children. 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘FELLOWSHIP’ 

RecD -        Harry  

RecP -         Keihi  

RecV/W -    Thomas  

Y1L-            Violet  

Y1C -           Isabelle  

Y1B-            Amelie  

Y2K -           Phoebe  

Y2R -           Leon  

Y2C-            Millie  

Y3E -           Max  

Y3H -           Siri  

Y3W -          Tanatswa  

Y4D -           Finlay  

Y4Mc-         Daniel  

Y4B -           Eesha  

Y5S   Alexander  

Y5A-            Marley  

Y5U/T-        Harrison  

Y6H -          Daniel  

 Y6C -   Samuel  

       

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please ensure that all money coming into 

school is in a sealed, named envelope with 

reason for payment clearly stated. 
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@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 13th December 2019 

School closes on Friday 20th 

December 2019 & we return on 

Monday 6th January 2020. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming 

Events  

December 

16th— Y5 Christmas Play 9.30am 

16th—Y4 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

17th—Y6 Christmas Play 9.30am 

17th—Y5 Christmas Play 2.15pm 

18th—Eucharist Service for KS2  

pupils.  Friends and families are 

welcome to join us at 9.00am 

Christmas Services at 

Church 

15th December -  7.00pm Carol 

Service 

22nd December - 10.30am 

Children’s  Nativity 

24th December - 4.00pm 

Christingle  Celebration 

24th December - 10.00pm 

Christmas  Communion 

Staffing News 

Next week we will be saying 

goodbye and farewell to Mrs 

Unsworth who will be venturing 

onto pastures new. We know 

you will join us in thanking Mrs 

Unsworth for all of her hard 

work and in wishing her every 

blessing for the future. We are 

very pleased to welcome back 

Miss Buckard from maternity 

leave, who will be replacing Mrs 

Unsworth as Y5 class teacher, 

alongside Mrs Thorrington. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Athletics Event 

Year 2 Museum Trip This week, the children had a very 

exciting assembly when the 

Challenge Cup 

came into school. 

The chi ldren 

learnt all about 

the history of the 

c u p  a n d 

W a r r i n g t o n ' s 

journey to winning. We even had a 

surprise visit from ‘Wolfie’ who came 

i n t o  t h e 

assembly to see 

all the children. 

Lots of the 

c h i l d r e n 

discussed how 

they would like 

to play for Warrington and go on and 

lift the cup like lots of the local 

Our Year 2 pupils enjoyed a trip to 

Warrington Museum this week. They 

really enjoyed themselves learning 

about the toys that children played 

with years ago. One pupil said “I 

really enjoyed learning about how 

toys in the 

past are different to toys today. They 

used springs and cogs - not batteries 

like today”. 

Another 

pupil 

commented on how things relating 

to Christmas had changed “We saw 

the first ever Christmas card that 

was made — it wasn’t very 

Christmassy!” 

 

A big thank you to all the staff and         

parents that had collected green bottle 

tops. These are  being   recycled and 

the proceeds will be donated to The 

Air Ambulance Service.  

On Wednesday, some of our Year 5 and 6 students took part in the 

Warrington School Games Athletics competition at Great Sankey. 

They competed against different 

schools from all over Warrington 

in a variety of different athletics 

events. Our school scored over 

200 points, as a team, and did 

very well in the competition. The 

c h i l d r e n  s h o w e d  g r e a t 

teamwork cheering each other on 

all afternoon and were fantastic role models for our school. Well 

done to everyone that took part, we are all very proud of you!  

FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE WE HAVE A POST BOX IN THE 

SCHOOL MAIN RECEPTION AREA WHICH YOU CAN USE IF 

THE SCHOOL OFFICE IS BUSY.  THIS IS EMPTIED DAILY. 

Please send any email enquiries to 

stphilips_primary@warrington.gov.uk as other school accounts are 

not monitored on a daily basis. 

Parent Questionnaire – Website and 

Social Media – Please return by    

Tuesday 17
th

 December 

Thank you to all the parents that have 

already completed the Parent           

Questionnaire, which was emailed out 

earlier this week. 

If you wish to express your views you can 

complete the survey by  clicking the     

relevant link below. 

Reception and Year 1 link to survey: 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/

J5GMFDY  

Year 2 and Year 3 link to survey: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q82DH97  

Year 3 and Year 4 link to survey: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q8XCG9T  

Year 5 and Year 6 link to survey: https://

www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/Q85PZYS  
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